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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 1 Week 4  - 21 February 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Respect 
School Rule:  Respect yourself, others and the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Have safe and caring hands and feet 

 
Dear Parents  
 
A few years ago there was a hit song which contained these “tongue in cheek” words in its chorus: 

“What’s the matter with kids today? 
Why can’t they be like we were 

Perfect in every way! 
So, what’s the matter with kids today?” 

 
Of course, “kids”, no matter in what generation they lived, were never perfect no matter how the passing of time 
might try to have us believe it to be so.  
 
In St Matthews Gospel, Jesus says to His listeners “You must be perfect – just as your Father in heaven is perfect”. 
At first this seems to be an impossible “ask” of ordinary people, until you realise that what came before these 
statements were teachings about anger, revenge, loving your enemy, adultery and divorce.  How were they to be 
perfect or complete? 
 
Interestingly, in a Navaho rug there is always an imperfection woven into the corner; it’s where the “Spirit moves 
in and out of the rug”.  The pattern is perfect and then there is one part of it that clearly looks like a mistake.  For 
the Navaho this illustrates that perfection is not the elimination of imperfection but rather the ability to 
incorporate imperfection.  
 
Ralph Waldo Emerson once said, “There is a crack in everything that God has made”.  So, it could be that through 
the cracks, we learn to see the needs of others.  Through the cracks of our painful mistakes, we learn to feel the 
pain of others.  
 
Parents are not perfect and by admitting to our imperfections.  Life is filled with adversity but, by our 
conversation and example, our children will come to see that difficulty and suffering are part of being alive and 
can be overcome.  
 
We should live by owning our own lives, be full, responsible participants in our existence and live life then our 
children will enjoy healthy childhoods and become tomorrow’s healthy adults.  
 

“Spirit of God, 
Be with us as we confront and 

accept our imperfections 
and be with us as we give unconditional love to our children 

as they grow to accept 
who they truly are. 

Amen.” 

A new idea from the Hub this year is the Welcome Picnic which will be held in the school grounds this Sunday  
25 February commencing at 12 noon and concluding at 3pm.  Parents and children are invited to come along, bring 
a picnic lunch or enjoy a BBQ sausage provided by the HUB, with rsvp’s due today.  The picnic is to enable parents, 
especially those new to the school, to mix and mingle in a family friendly environment.   
 
 
 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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As well as the Welcome Picnic the hub have been busy organising the Parents Golf Day to be held next Friday 2 
March at Mona Vale Golf Club.  Another great opportunity to get to know the parents of your children’s friends at 
school.  If unable to attend the Golf day parents might like to meet up at the “Nineteenth” at Park House Hotel 
after the game!  
 
All class parents are invited to an information session on Monday 9am in the school hall.  This is an important 
communication role in our school and as the role has been changing over the years we would like to chat about 
what the role involves.  
 
On Wednesday 28 February children who were eligible from our school carnival will compete in the Northern 
Beaches Swimming Carnival at the Warringah Aquatic Centre.  We wish all our competitors the best of luck.   
Mrs C Remeeus and Mrs M Mitford will be supervising the Sacred Heart team at the carnival. 
 
Finally, our wonderful parents and teachers voluntarily assist students at Kiss and Drop in the mornings and 
afternoons.   If however there is not an adult to assist,  parents are asked to assist their child and take 
responsibility to ensure that their student safely moves from the car to the school premises.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
  

https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Religious Education  News 
 

Each year during Lent, the students at Sacred Heart contribute to Project Compassion.  Classes have been given a 
Project Compassion Box.  The students are encouraged to give to Project Compassion.  Teachers discuss with their 
students ways that they can make contributions such as: giving up their canteen money or some of their pocket 
money, or doing extra jobs at home.  
 
As Pope Francis said, “Cultivate with love the seeds of goodness, beauty and truth that God sows in every new 
generation.” 
 
On Wednesday 7 March Kindergarten with the assistance of the Mini Vinnies Team will be holding a “Cupcakes 
for Caritas” fundraiser.  This is the Kindergarten Outreach opportunity for 2018. 

 
 

 
In Nepal, a Caritas Australia supported program has helped Janaki turn her life of poverty and disadvantage 
around. She is now running her own successful sewing business and has become a role model in her 
community. 

Please donate to Project Compassion 2018 and empower vulnerable young people like Janaki in Nepal to 
build a just future for themselves, their families and their communities.  

A Just Future starts with your support! You can donate through Project Compassion boxes/envelopes, visit 
www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion or phone 1800 024 413. 

 
 

 

In Lent 2018, parishes of the Diocese of Broken Bay will 
be open during Lent for prayer and Reconciliation on 

Fridays 7pm - 8pm 

(Feb 23, Mar 2, 9, 16, 23) 

 
 

 
Dates to Remember 
Wednesday 28 February Year 5 Class Mass at 9:15 
Saturday 3 March Year 3 Family Mass 5pm Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 7 March Kindergarten “Cupcakes for Caritas” fundraiser 
 
Prayers 
Please keep in your prayers Natasha S and Mick P (parent) and their families. 
Both are undergoing specialist medical care.  
 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please see me at school, contact me by phone. 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 
Chris McBryde - Religious Education Coordinator 
 
 
 
 

http://www.caritas.org.au/projectcompassion
http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
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School Awards  
 
TERM 1, WEEK 2 

KT Olivia K, Reilly K, Blair A KQ Benjamin J, Oliver L, Estella F, 

1R Charlotte C, Harry E, 1N Henry R, Claudia R 

2D Gabriella M, Oliver W 2M James N, Taylor M 

3L Lucas R, Charli S 3M Adelaide G, Erin C, Kai A 

4B  4D Andreas P, Zara E, Sienna B 

5P Luke O, Chloe H 5T Anabella N, Ethan H 

6N Nathan O, Dallas L 6F Kelsey K, Joseph C 
 
TERM 1, WEEK 3 

KT Leanne B, Henry P, Gabriella K KQ  

1R Paige K, Cheyne T 1N Areana A, Tasman C 

2D Byron S, Isabella L 2M Hamish M, Eaton B 

3L Rocco R, Archie L, Claire M 3M Isaac S, Ariela P, Isabelle A 

4B Zara W, Gabriel K 4D Marley H, Patrick B 

5P Alana S, Eliza G 5T Thomas G, Amelia L 

6N Sophie W, Tyrone K 6F Matthew S, Gabriella M 
 

NAPLAN information 
 
Students in Years 3 and 5 will be sitting for NAPLAN.  For further information, please see attached fact sheet at 
the end of the newsletter. 
 

Important Dates 
 
Staff Development Day Tuesday 3 April (Pupil free Day) 
Please make sure you have Tuesday 3 April in your diaries as a Pupil Free Day, making the Easter long weekend a 
five day break for our families. A reminder there will be no supervision on this day as the staff will all be in 
attendance at an English Professional Learning Day at The Light of Christ Centre, Waitara. 
 
Vegetable Week and the Big Vege Crunch – Monday 26 February to Friday 2 March 
Did you know that currently only 5.4% of Australian children are eating enough vegetables?  In order to work 
towards improving this percentage, we need to increase children’s knowledge, 
exposure and positive attitudes towards vegetables. That’s why we need your 
help! 

Vegetable Week, featuring the fun event ‘The Big Vegie Crunch’.  The aim of the 
event is to increase children’s knowledge, exposure and positive attitudes 
towards vegetables. 

Vegetable Week 2018 will run from Monday 26 February to Friday 2 March 2018, with The Big Vegie Crunch to be 

held at 10am on Thursday 1 March at Sacred Heart Mona Vale.   

This means that all children are asked to take part in the Big Crunch during our Fruit and Vegetable Break on 

Thursday 1 March. 
 

Choir news 
 
Australian Girls Choir – February Open Classes  
Look no further than the Australian Girls Choir (AGC) because we encourage, challenge and inspire girls as they 
learn to sing, dance and perform. School aged girls are invited to try our fun and inclusive classes and learn more 
about being part of the AGC! Contact us if you would like to attend a free trial class in February.  
Ph 02 9922 6733 or email sydney@aspagroup.com.au 
 
 

mailto:sydney@aspagroup.com.au
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Canteen News 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 26 Feb Lynne T   HELP NEEDED – call Marie 0410 566 777 

Thurs 01 Mar Michelle C, Michelle N, Fiona S 

Fri 02 Mar Yasmin A, Angela S, Vanessa S 

 
Also, help needed on the following dates, from either 9:30am-1:45pm or 11am-1:30pm. 
Monday 5 March – please contact Kay 
Thursday 12 April – please contact Kay 
 

      
Kay & Marie – Canteen Coordinators 
Please feel free to contact us via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
 

Happy Birthday 
 
Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who are celebrating their 
birthday this week: 
 
Jack D  Lucas H Indiana L Catalina P Dylan H 
Leila S Piper W Benjamin F Jack R 
 

Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 
 
The morning Kiss and Drop Zone ensures that students arrive to school safely. We could not do this without our 
wonderful volunteers.  If you would like to be added to the Kiss and Drop Roster please email Rebecca Molinaro 
at becmolinaro@outlook.com 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

   22 February 23 February 

   Kellie C Karissa M 

26 February 27 February 28 February 1 March 2 March 

Rebecca M Leonie S Tatiana N Amber L Eloise C 

 
 

HUB 
 
Don’t forget this weekend is the Welcome BBQ, Sunday 25 February, 12noon – 3pm.  Bring swimmers, as there 
will be a water slide and also a jumping castle.  Please RSVP on Facebook as we need to order sausages tonight.  
This is a great opportunity to meet new families.  https://www.facebook.com/events/165188267594771??ti=ia    
 
Year 6 will be holding a lolly stall at the BBQ to help raise funds for their end of year graduation, so make sure you 
bring a few gold coins along as well. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all there for an afternoon of fun. 
 
Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard  
(Co-Presidents) 
 
Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   
Website:  www.shmvparents.com 
 
 

Term 1 2018 Roster 

mailto:sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
https://www.facebook.com/events/165188267594771??ti=ia
mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/
https://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/_uploads/ppage/files/Canteen%20term%201%20roster%202018.pdf
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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If you can spare 20 minutes once a week 
before or after school and would like to 
join the team please contact us. 
admin@shmvparents.com 

mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
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